
Alexander Schlegel
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LD 1897
My name is Alexander and I am a resident of NH and I am a medical patient and want
to see outdoor cultivation of cannabis supported through the passage of LD1897. I 
want more access to sun grown products and would like to see the steps taken to 
reduce energy use in the cannabis industry. Thank you for your time and please vote 
to pass on LD1897.


